
Help for 
Pastors 

and  
Certified 
Christian 

Educators   
to Visit the 
Holy Land 

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) In Honor of the  
Rev. Spencer B. Smith 

The Presbytery of 
Carlisle, through the gener-
osity of the late Wilhelmina 
L. Smith, has established a
special fund to help pastors
or certified Christian
Educators to visit the Holy
Lands.

Mrs. Smith desired 
that these funds be used in 
memory of her late   
husband, the Rev. Spencer 
B. Smith,  to provide a grant
to visit the Holy Lands for
members of the Presbytery
of Carlisle, Certified Chris-
tian Educators or Pastors,
who have been in ministry
for at least five years, and
not more than ten years.

Presbytery of Carlisle 

Presbytery of Carlisle 
2601 N Front St, Ste. 107 

Harrisburg, PA 17110 

717-737-6821 (Office)

717-730-9137 (FAX) 
www.carlislepby.org



Name  ____________________________________ 

Address __________________________________ 

_________________________________________ 

Church/ or Current Ministry ___________________ 

_________________________________________ 

Year Entering Ministry _______________________ 

Holy Land Trip Dates ________________________ 

Trip Sponsor  ______________________________ 

_________________________________________ 

Request $ _________________________________ 
Amount not to exceed $1,000 

Return to:  
Presbytery of Carlisle, 
3040 Market St., Suite 1 
Camp Hill, PA 
17011 

Presbytery of 
Carlisle 
This fund is administered 
through the Grants Review 
Team of the Coordinating 
Council. The Administration 
Committee oversees the 
fund.  

Fund for Certified Educators and Newly Ordained Pastors to Visit Holy Land 

Guidelines 

1. Each year, not more than 2 scholarships 
will be awarded.

2. Those eligible: Certified Christian Educa-
tors and Ministers within Carlisle Presby-
tery, who have been in ministry no less 
than 5 years and no more than 10.

3. No individual is eligible to receive more 
than one grant.

4. Maximum per request - $1,000.00.

5. To qualify eligible individuals should make 
application to the Grants Review Team 
indicating what trip they plan to take, dates 
of the trip, and the trip sponsor.

6. The scholarship will be paid either after the 
trip (to reimburse) or in advance, but in 
such a way that, if the trip doesn’t occur, 
the funds are repaid to the presbytery.

7. To underwrite these trips, the principal and 
the interest of this bequest will be used 
until funds are exhausted.

8. If no applications are received in a 
calendar year, the funds will roll forward. 
However, only 2 grants will be made each 
year.

9. Ordinarily, at the November presbytery 
meeting, the names of grant recipients will 
be announced.  

Holy Land Funds Application 

3040 Market St., Suite 1 
Camp Hill, PA 17011-4539 

Phone: (717)737-6821 
FAX: (717)730-9137 

Email:  
office@carlislepby.org 


